
Annual Pumpkin Growers Meeting   January 27, 2012 
 
Attending:  John and Kerry Young, Laural Keys, Mike and Gail Strange, Steve 
Minor, Kim and Tom Privitera, Randy and Craig Stromback, Tom Barry, 
Wilbur Horton, Terry Keim, Milly Roads, Bunny Huntley, Dick and Ann 
Squires, Don and Donna Parker, Kevin Companion, Wendy Patterson, Huey 
and Wendy Cadieux, Dan and Holly Boyce 
 
Membership Report:   
76 members 2012 
26 paid members 
 
Financial Report: 
$10,105 currently in the account 
Newsletter:  $50 
Seed Exchange: $100 
Winter Meeting: $250 
GPC: $300 
Website: $60, considering to up-grade memory $100/year 
Summer BBQ: $150 
Weigh-Off: $2,400 
Regatta: $0  lots of time and sweat 
Misc.:  $200 
Ken: $100 
 Annual Costs $3,350 
 
Assets:  $15 membership per member 
Action:  $3800 net, $4,185 gross 
Regatta:  $1,000 Linking Learning to Life  
 
Board of Directors 
President:  John Young 
Membership: Ann Squires 
State Weigh-Off:  Kevin Companion 
Website: Terry Keim 
Newsletter:  Dan and Holly Boyce 
 
Future Discussions:   
Non-profit status, Process of officer elections, Definition of Board Members 
 
 
 
 



Dates: 
Weigh-Off  at Sam Mazza’s Saturday, October 6th  
Regatta  Sunday, October 7th  
Summer BBQ:  Dick and Ann Squires date to be announced 
 
Merchandise: 
T-shirts $10 each plus shipping  
Considering bumper stickers 
 
Terry Keim’s Presentation 
View the Google Maps link on the web site to see where all the seeds have 
gone. 
Auction Lots have been sent worldwide, Pay Pal makes exchange easy. 
Tailoring the auction to meet the European bidders has increased our 
sponsorships from overseas. 
1411 hits alone on the final day of our auction. 
 
Year’s Award 
Most Improved Grower:  Mike Cole 
Rookie of the Year:  Steve and Monique Brigante 
Junior Grower of the Year:  Craig Stromback 
Grower of the Year:  Dan and Holly Boyce 
Hard Luck Grower of the Year:  Wilbur Horton 
1,000 Pound Club:  Randy Stromback 
  
 
 


